Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
FSDB Campus Bulkhead Construction

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR RFP-18-073 Campus Bulkhead Construction

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests proposals for the subject project and has issued a Competitive Solicitation to obtain competitive responses from qualified firms consistent with the requirements outlined in the Solicitation Document for the project consisting of approximately 2,300 LF of bulkhead and up-land retaining wall that will connect to the eastern end of an existing bulkhead located along the Northern property boundary to the eastern end of an existing bulkhead at the Southeast corner of the school property.  Some of the individual elements associated with the project other than the bulkhead/wall construction will include: removal of concrete debris, installation of storm sewer inlets and storm water pipes, Trimming Mangrove Trees, removal of trees and shrubs, Landscaping, and aluminum handrail/fencing installation. Drawings and details will be provided to short listed candidates at the mandatory pre-response meeting and site visit.

RESPONSE DUE DATE: TBA. CHECK FSDB WEBSITE

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access  the Solicitation Document from: http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/. Click “Current FSDB Competitive Solicitations” and navigate to the project folder. RESPONDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE for checking the FSDB website for Amendments and addendum. Failure to comply with any changes published to the FSDB website may be grounds for rejecting a proposal.
Primary Contact: Susan Bright, Director of Purchasing – brights@fsdb.k12.fl.us – (904)827-2356; or Charles Meyers, Contract Administrator - meyersc@fsdb.k12.fl.us – (904)827-2294.
